
USP GROUP LIMITED  

(Company Registration No.: 200409104W) 

  (Incorporated in the Republic of Singapore) 

 

 

CORRIGENDUM TO APPLICATION FOR EXTENSION OF TIME 

 

 

The Board of Directors (the “Board”) of USP Group Limited (the “Company” and together 

with its subsidiaries, the “Group”) refers to the Company’s announcement on the application 

for extension of time, dated 14 July 2021 (the “Announcement”) and wishes to inform that 

there is an error at paragraph 2 of the Announcement. 

 

The Group wishes to clarify that that Baker Tilly TFW LLP is an audit firm in Singapore and 

that Baker Tilly in Indonesia is an independent member firm that has been engaged by the 

Group to audit PT Supratechnic Instrumentasi Indonesia’s accounts. The employees, who have 

tested positive for COVID-19, are employees of the independent member firm of Baker Tilly 

in Indonesia. 

 

Please refer to the attached amended announcement rectifying the error at paragraph 2 of the 

Announcement. 

 

Save for the abovementioned changes, all other information in the Announcement remains 

unchanged. 

 

 

 

By Order of the Board 

 

 

 

Tanoto Sau Ian 

Executive Director and Chief Executive Officer 

16 July 2021 
 

 


